
 

 

 
 
True Mother to visit New York June 5, 2016 / Change date of Belvedere Yankee 
Stadium Event 
 
Michael Balcomb 
May 10, 2016 
 
Dear Family, 
 
Our National Ministry Team is happy to announce some very good news: True Mother is planning to visit 
New York in early June and she is inviting all family members to join her for a great day of celebration 
and gratitude to God on Sunday, June 5, at Belvedere, four weeks from now. 
 
On that happy day we will celebrate three important providential milestones— 
 

1)     The 62nd Anniversary of the founding of HSA-UWC in Korea in 1954 (June 5 is May 1 by 
the Heavenly Calendar.) 
 
2)     The 54th Observance of the Day of All True Things (May 1, 1963 by the Heavenly 
Calendar) 
 
3)     The 40th Anniversary of the Victory of the Yankee Stadium Rally (June 1, 1976) 

 
Therefore, our previous plan to hold the Yankee Stadium Anniversary “God Bless America Family 
Festival” is officially rescheduled from Sunday, May 29, to Sunday, June 5, one week later. Full 
details will be announced soon and our website has been updated accordingly. 
 
We feel that our celebrations will now be triply blessed! We are excited to have True Parents personally 
in attendance and we hope all families will be even more inspired to join us. We are very confident that 
our family-friendly festival will now be even better than before! 
 
At the same time, we know it can be frustrating to have to change travel plans, and we apologize to 
anyone who has already made hard-to-cancel travel arrangements. For those who have purchased their 
tickets, please check your email for a replacement or contact your pastor. 
 
Let’s share the good news and the new date with all our family and friends. See you at Belvedere! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Michael Balcomb 
President 
 


